
 August 25th, 2021 

 Northwood Husky Families, 

 We are getting closer to the start of school, which  makes us excited to see your kids back in the 
 building everyday. This letter provides information  on our 6th grade visit, 7th and 8th grade 
 schedule pick ups, and a few athletic updates.  I  will put all new information at the top of this 
 letter, and information from my last letter can be  found below the line. 

 6th Graders and Students New to Northwood-Drop In  Visit 
 We are excited to welcome all of our 6th grade and  NEW 7th & 8th grade students to 
 Northwood on Monday, August 30, at anytime between  12:30-3:00pm.  Our staff and 
 leadership students will be hosting the Husky Street  Fair where students will be able to pick up 
 their schedules and Chromebooks, meet some of their  teachers, pay fees, turn in health forms, 
 register for bus transportation for school and sports,  and learn more about Northwood.  We will 
 also provide tours of the school so students can get  to know what it feels like to be a Husky a 
 little ahead of time.  Our counselors will also be  available to answer student questions.  Masks 
 will be required for students who would like to tour  the building  .  Due to Mead School 
 District’s current COVID restrictions, the tour inside  will be for students only.  After the 
 tour, students can enjoy a shaved ice if they would  like and hang around a bit to see their 
 friends.  Drop in anytime between 12:30-3:00.  Visits  should only take 15-25 minutes  . 

 If you are unable to attend,  you can pick up your  schedule and Chromebook on the following 
 Thursday and Friday, Sept 2nd & 3rd during office  hours, 7am-12pm or 1pm-3pm.  You can also 
 access your schedule through PowerSchool.  They will  be live on PowerSchool September 2nd. 
 If you need help with your login, please contact our  main office at 465-7500. 

 Returning 7th and 8th graders 
 The easiest way for you to get your schedule is to  look it up on PowerSchool on Thursday, 
 September 2nd, when they go live.  If you would rather,  you are welcome to drop by to pick up 
 your schedules on Thurs, Sept 2nd or Fri, Sept 3rd,  any time from 7am-12pm and 1pm-3pm. 
 This would be a great time to pick up your  yearbook  from last school year if you have not 
 already picked it up. 

 Athletic Information 
 This is also a great time to let you know that  registration  for all sports is open  .  You can 
 register through the "Quick Links" on our  Athletic  website  .  We will be hosting a Sports 

https://northwoodms.mead354.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=276432&type=d&pREC_ID=614706


 Physical Night on Tuesday, Aug. 31 from 6:00-7:30pm ($20 cash upon entry).  Our first 6th 
 grade sport is Cross Country and starts on Tuesday,  Sept. 7 (the first day of school).  Football 
 starts for 7th & 8th grade on Aug. 31 at 5:00pm, and  7th & 8th softball and 7th & 8th cross 
 country starts on Sept. 7. 

 Finally, we will send out a link at the end of next  week so you can view the videos to meet your 
 teachers. 

 We look forward to meeting you next week! 

 ____________________________________________________________________________ 


